South Mission Viejo Little League

Board of Directors

Meeting Minutes

Monday, Aug. 20th, 2012 7:00 pm

CALLED TO ORDER:  By Dane Taylor 7:09 pm

MEMBERS PRESENT:
	Dane Taylor
	Brad Vaughan
	Velma Frue
	Matt Sanders

	Suzanne McCarty
	Jeff DuChateau
	Scott Frye
	

	Stephanie Vaughan
	Beth Jackson
	Chad Sivcovich
	

	Jim Gerbershagen
	Wendy Glatman
	Jeff Jackson
	

	
	
	
	


MEMBERS ABSENT:
	Kelly Black
	Craig LaTourette
	Bo Haley
	Mike Horner

	Scott Goodman
	Doug Zettler
	Ken Hira
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


FALL BALL:  Jeff DuChateau reported that our fall ball registration numbers are down 35% from last year.  This year we have 100 players and 9 teams vs. last year we had 134 players and 11 teams.  We also are in need of two additional managers.  One for AA and one for AAA.

FALL BALL MANAGERS: Suzanne McCarty made the motion to approve Matt Sanders and Mark Jonas as Single A managers.  Velma Frye seconded.  Motion passed.  Brad Vaughan made the motion to approve Aaron Dak as AA manager.  Jim Gerbershagan seconded.  Motion passed.  Brad Vaughan made the motion to approve Scott Frye and Jeff Schowalter as AAA managers.  Matt Sanders seconded.  Motion passed.  Jim Gerbershagan made the motion to approve Chad Sivcovich as manager for Majors.  Scott Frye seconded.  Motion passed.  Brad Vaughan made the motion to approve Doug Zettler as manager for Jrs.  Velma Frye seconded.  Motion passed.

UNIFORMS: Suzanne McCarty reported that 150 hats for Fall Ball have been ordered. Chad Sivcovich made the motion to approve ordering 180 Fall Ball uniform shirts.  Jeff DuChateau seconded.   

EQUIPMENT: Chad Sivcovich reported the equipment cost for last year.  This year we need to purchase new catcher’s helmets, shin guards, chest protectors, brushes, and counters. Chad is going to continue getting estimates, and also look into repairing the pitching machines instead of replacing them.  

BOD WISHLIST ITEMS: Dane Taylor stated that he would like the BOD to compile a list of items that they would like purchased so that the BOD can discuss/vote on the items at the next meeting.

PORTABLE LIGHTS: Dane Taylor stated that portable lights will be used again this year. 
REGISTRATION SIGNS/BANNERS: Suzanne McCarty proposed the idea that yard signs be placed on well-traveled roads.  More to be discussed at next meeting.  
MEETING ADJOURNED:  at 8:07 by Dane Taylor.
